
Parish/Finance Council Joint Meeting  

September 25, 2019 7:00 pm 

 

Meeting was brought to order by President Blain Crock at 7:04 pm in Sacred Heart Church library. 

 

Opening prayer 

 

Approval for July 10, 2019 meeting minutes was requested.  Motion made by Sarah, Mary Ann 2nd, all 
ayes.  Motion passed. 

 

Old Business 

 

• Parish Secretary:  Chris Meyer hired as Secretary.  She also would like to get all meeting 
minutes and agendas. 

• By-laws were put on hold at this time. 

• ACH Signup – anyone who would like to do ACH deposit can submit a deposit slip to the bank 
to set up.  Parishioners can contact Citizens State Bank to sign up.  Needs to be announced to 
all members. 

• Active Shooter – Blain was checking with Mark to see where we are at with this regarding the 
insurance company. 

• Welcome letter – Father has approved and it is now ready to put on the website and hand out to 
new members. 

 

New Business 

 

Building Committee update:  Need fire extinguisher in rectory kitchen and extinguishers need checked. 

 

CCD Update:  Have about 20 kids.  Classes going good so far. 

 

Stacie Cronkleton was contacted regarding Cluster pictures like were done 4 years ago.  Board asked 
her to do a presentation on costs and what she needed. 

 

This is the last joint Parish/Finance Council meeting.  Starting in January, boards will meet separately.  

Finance will meet on January 5, 2020 after Mass.  Parish will meet January 22, 2020 at 7:00 pm 

 

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes, and the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stacy Agnitsch, Secretary 

Sacred Heart Parish Council 


